
JORDAN SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Anthony Godfrey, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 

West Jordan, Utah 
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DATE:   July 8, 2021 
 
TO:  All District Employees 
  
FROM:  Michael Anderson, Associate Superintendent  

Travis Hamblin, Director of Student Services 
Sharon Jensen, Student Support Consultant  

 
SUBJECT: Required Annual Training to Help Prevent Child Sex Abuse 
 

 
  
Per state statue all school district employees are to be trained annually concerning Child Sex Abuse Prevention 
or Human Trafficking Prevention. This year (2021-2022) Child Sex Abuse training will be replacing the Human 
Trafficking Prevention training conducted last year in Crucial Concerns and Policies. 

 
What:    An on-line training from Prevent Child Abuse Utah  
Who:      All adult school district employees 
Time:     1 hour to complete 
Date:      May begin now but must be completed by October. 
Link to training:   Preventing Child Abuse An Online Course for Adults Working With Youth 

 
At the end of the training there will be a Certificate of Completion that should be printed by the employee for 
their records.  

https://training.pcautah.org/login/pcau/?type=awy

